
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/23/2025 1:04:52 AM

First name: Shonna

Last name: Roush

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am worried about the impact that construction and recreational use of the cabin would have on the

Herbert River. I love using the cabins around Juneau and having a reason to get out there but I think these areas

should be protected, not developed further. I do not support a cabin on the Herbert River.


